
Booking a Parent Teacher Interview:  Oct. 25th and 26th, 2023 
 
Parent Teacher Interviews are coming soon and Fulham School now offers the opportunity to book an 
interview through our website, fulhamschool.gypsd.ca.  Please follow these step-by-step instructions: 
 

On the right side of the screen, you will see a blue Quick Links button. 

 
 

Click on Quick Links,  then Bookings.   
It will open into the page as shown below, where you will click the 
blue “Register Now” button.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Next, enter your name, phone number, email and student name.  If 
you have more than one student for which you would like to book 
an interview, click the blue  “Add Another Student” button and com-
plete their information. Then click “Next.” 

 
 
 



Select the time you would like your interview.  You should see a choice of 
both Wednesday, Oct. 25th and Thursday, Oct. 26th.  As the available 
time slots fill up, you will see less options that you can click on, so be 
sure to book soon for a time that will work for you!  Hit submit when you 
are finished making your selections.  An email will be sent to the address 
you provided with your schedule. 

That’s it!  If you have any problems booking your interview, please 

contact Mrs. Donnelly  and she will be happy to help you! 

On the following screen, select the grade of your student first, then the 
teacher that you would like to meet with.  After you have chosen the  
teacher, click “Next.” 

 
  

 

 

 

 


